
In 2015, the IGFOA affirmed its decision to abstain from 

advocacy on or for specific outcomes of legislative 

proposals. The Illinois Municipal League provides support to 

the IGFOA by providing legislative information that may be of 

interest to IGFOA members. In accordance with its policy, 

IGFOA takes no position on legislative information 

disseminated, neither encouraging or discouraging action, 

and leaving the decision on how to proceed with individual 

members. 


